

5 November 2024

Dear PSAC 901 Members,

CUPE Local 4207 (representing over 1100 Academic Workers at Brock University) stands in solidarity with Post Docs at Queen's University in their fight for fairness. Although we can't attend your November 12 Solidarity Rally, be sure that you have the support of the CUPE 4207 membership.

Should your group have to walk a picket line to reach a deal, you can be assured that CUPE 4207 will send a financial donation your way (as will other groups).

In Solidarity,

Phil Wachel, CUPE 4207 President

Warlel